

NORTHERN TERRITORY UNIVERSITY

DARWIN NT 0909 AUSTRALIA TELEPHONE: (089) 46 6045 • FACSIMILE: (089) 27 3480

The Vice Chancellor Professor Malcolm E Nairn, BVSc, MSc, PhD, FAIM, FTS

26 May 1995

The Honourable Shane Stone Chief Minister of the Northern Territory GPO Box 3146 DARWIN NT 0800

Dear Shane

On behalf of the Northern Territory University community I wish to offer our heartiest congratulations on your appointment as Chief Minister of the Northern Territory.

I have always been impressed by the commitment and energy you have displayed in furthering the economic, social and cultural development of the Northern Territory and trust you will have a most enjoyable and productive period as Chief Minister. We look forward to continuing to work with you and your government to meet the tertiary education and research needs of this region.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely

M E NAIRN VC95/5/3

replied 39/5